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I am fully in support of SB 1583! I think this is something we should have had in place 

years ago when MAGA became a social-political platform / identity and puritanical 

crusades against queer individuals and any knowledge/ information thereof was 

under such ridiculous fear mongering and projected accusations, not to mention 

targeted vitriol. 

 

It is a major disservice to ban and crucify such knowledge for those people who are 

seeking answers that align with their understanding of their reality in LGBTQIA+. 


